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Have you seen this bike?

	This Honda Vortex mini motorcycle was reported stolen sometime early Sunday morning from a garage on McCauley Drive near

Cedar Mills.

The machine has considerable sentimental value to the owner, who said it had been custom modified by his brother before he died in

a tragic accident. The owner plans to give it to his daughter once she's old enough to ride it.

He is appealing for information on this incident ? no questions asked, and a reward is being offered. Anyone with information is

asked to call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).
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